Ils news and notes
October 23, 2017
Kindergarten show and tell on wednesday – letter a

Christmas Program – December 10
We will be holding an Immanuel Lutheran School Christmas program for all students on Sunday, December 10 at 5:00 p.m.  Students will share a variety of Christmas music including vocal music, handbells, and instruments.  Please mark this date on your calendars and invite family and friends to attend.  
Students are also invited to participate in the Immanuel Lutheran Church Christmas Eve service.  If you are interested in participating, please contact Mrs. Lenz.
report cards
Please return all report card envelopes by Friday.  The reports are yours to keep.
Greeting Cards and Gift Items School Fundraiser

All orders and money should have been turned in today.  If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Lenz.
Scarecrow Patch – friday, october 27
Arrangements have been made to visit the Scarecrow Patch near St. Libory this Friday, October 27.  Parents are invited and encouraged to attend.  School will not be in session that day, and we will plan to meet at the pumpkin patch around 10:30 a.m. and stay until about 2:30 p.m.   The cost is $6 for students and includes a hot dog lunch, chips, drink, a s’more and a pumpkin.  The cost for adults is $4, but does not include a pumpkin.  Please pay when you arrive on Friday.  Each family is responsible for providing transportation to and from the pumpkin patch for their child/children or making arrangements with another family or with me.  We look forward to seeing you Friday!

Upcoming Dates
Friday, October 27 – Fall Celebration at the Scarecrow Patch
Wednesday, November 1 – Ladies Aid Lunch

Friday, November 10 – Veterans’ Day – NOON DISMISSAL

Wed. – Fri., November 22-24 -  Thanksgiving Break  - NO SCHOOL

Sunday, December 10 – Immanuel Lutheran School Christmas Service – 5:00 p.m.

